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REPORT.OF SABBATH SCHOOL,

Superintendent
Organist -+ Miss Irving.
sesseese Tacen.... Jas. Polly,
Librarians—T. Minnes, Jas, Begg, Jas. Thom, Alex. Smith, John Polly.

Teachers—Mrs, Thompson, Misses Fowler, Machar, M acpherson, Philipps,
Mitchell, Gray, M. Gray, Strange and A, Strange, McLeod, Meclver,
Ross, Davidson, Fraser and G. Fraser, Polly, Lesslie, Irving, Minnes
and A. Minnes, Hamilton, Sutherland and Smith, Lieut, J. B, Donald-
son, Messrs. Ross and Craig, Prof, Harris and Dr. Smith,

The Sabbath School desires to express its gratitude to the Divine
Teacher for the success which has attended its efforts during the period
under review, .

The largest attendance recorded present at one session jg two hundred
and ninety-seven, and the average attendance has beeh two hundred and
thirty-seven, ;

Since submitting the last report a number of changes have taken place
in the staff, and we miss many faithful workers whose faces were once

amiliar in the School, viz. :—Mrs, Mowat, Mrs, Riddell, Misses Shan.

, Lafferty and Dickson, and Messrs. J. M. Strange and 8. Woods—
some by retirement, some by marriage, and some by removal. Wherever
they are, and whatever they are doing, our best wishes go with them.

The school continues to study the “ International Lessons ” published
by the Presbyterian Board of Publication, Philadelphia. Its Mission
work is the same as last reported, viz. : the support of two orphans in
India, besides subscribing liberally to the Canadian School there and the
Home Mission work in Canada. The Library has been replenished with
& new collection of books, but to do this the funds of the school have
scarcely been adequate, and there are several accounts unpaid,

We desire again to record the valuable and faithful services of Miss

able absence from the city.
The usual quarterly children's services have been held in the church,
and the annual summer and winter entertainments have bgen enjoyed.

Finally, we extend g cordial invitation to all who may wish' to visit
or join the school, and assure them of a hearty welcome.

T. G. SMITH, JAS, POLLY,
Superintendent, ‘ Seoretary.




